
For the well-being of people, 
animals, and plants

Feel free to observe and talk to the animals, but please refrain 
from petting and feeding them for both the animals’ and your 
own safety.

When interacting with the animals, it’s best to remain calm as 
it helps keep the animals calm too.

You’re welcome to barbecue in the designated areas (refer 
to the orientation map), but all other open fires are strictly 
prohibited for the sake of the animals and the environment.

Smoking is not allowed on the entire premises, considering 
the welfare of the animals, children, and the environment.

Help keep the farm clean and tidy by disposing of trash in the 
designated bins.

If you bring dogs along, they must be kept on a leash.

Please respect and stay outside fenced areas and doors 
marked with ”staff.”

Show consideration for supervisors and those undergoing 
work training at the farm. They are primarily here to take care 
of the animals, crops, and the farm between 8 am and 4 pm. 

Learn more about the green rehabilitation program at Vårviks 
Gård.

During the summer months, the farm is staffed with hosts 
who are there for you as a visitor and organize activities.

GUIDELINES

https://www.trollhattan.se/startsida/naringslivocharbete/arbetsmarknad/praktik-och-arbetstraning/varviks-gard/
https://www.trollhattan.se/startsida/naringslivocharbete/arbetsmarknad/praktik-och-arbetstraning/varviks-gard/

